Department of City Development

Brian F. O’Connell, AICP
Director of City Development

. Room 306 - City Hall
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
Joseph G. Heck, AICP 262-636-9151
Assistant Director of City Development City of Racine, Wisconsin Fax: 262-636-9329

March 16, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request that the Common Council adopt the public participation plan for
Racine County Multi-Jurisdictional Comprehensive Plan by resolution.

Dear Mayor Becker and Honorable Aldermen:

On December 13, 2006, as file no. 06-2895, the City Plan Commission recommended
that the document titled “Public Participation Plan for the Racine County Multi-
Jurisdictional Comprehensive Plan” be adopted by the City of Racine. However, the
recommended resolution was not adopted at that time. I ask that the resolution (copy
attached) now be adopted.

I respectfully ask that this item be referred to the City Plan Commission for its review
and recommendation.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development

Attachment
C: David Schilling, SEWRPC

Julie Anderson, Racine County Planning and Development
File
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